
From "Lynn.Dunne456@mod.gov.uk" <Lynn.Dunne456@mod.gov.uk> 

To  

Date 23/10/2023 14:31:55 

Subject Additional Flying RAF Leeming 

 
  
The Station is about to enter a period of significant additional aircraft movement, with several 
exercises operating from here in the run-up to Christmas.  
  
From the beginning of November, RAF Leeming will host multiple aircraft types for sorties which will 
include low flying and some periods of 24 hour operation. 
  
We understand our responsibility as good neighbours to inform the local community of movements 
which are additional to our normal flying activity and every effort will be made to keep the 
disturbance to a minimum. 
  

Lynn 
(she/her) 
  
Lynn Dunne JP MA BA(Hons) | Media & Communications Officer | RAF Leeming |Northallerton | 
North Yorkshire | DL7 9NJ | Mil: 95851 7281 | Civ: 01677 457281 
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